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Kansas City Board of Elections Moving to New Location 

 

KANSAS CITY, MO (September 14, 2023)- The Kansas City Board of Election 

Commissioners are moving out of Union Station and into a new office space located at 4407 Dr. 

Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard Kansas City, MO 64130 in the Shops on Blue Parkway. The 

Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners will be operating out of said space beginning 

Tuesday, September 26, 2023. All operations at the Union Station location will cease at 

5:00 PM, Monday, September 25, 2023.  

 
 

For additional information or assistance, please contact us at kceb@kceb.org,  
 call us (816) 842-4820, or fax us (816)472-4960, or (816)221-3348 

(Absentee) 
 

The Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners services Jackson County voters within 

the city limits of Kansas City. 
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